De Laval Separator — Viking Revisited
Michael Padwee (#3636)

After reading Stellan Swenson's article "New User
of Pattern L22" in the Sept/Oct 2008 Perfins
Bulletin, 1 Googled the De Laval Separator
Company. I found an image of a circa 1910
advertising poster for De Laval milk separators
that listed 165 Broadway, New York, NY as its
NYC address. Also, I downloaded an undated
manual that also listed this address for De Laval in

NYC.

Since Church Street (Viking's address) and
Broadway are parallel. Although they probably
did have other business connections, both
companies probably did not share offices, unless
they moved closer together by the date on the
cover,.
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